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The 4th congressional district of Greenwich to Bridgeport must stay intact.  As a 
longtime resident of Shelton, Connecticut  which is also in the 4th district, I know 
the importance of the interdependence of our towns and cities.  I go to Bridgeport 
frequently for medical and business appointments, entertainment and educational 
opportunities.  Therefore, Bridgeport's challenges and successes impact my life.  In 
addition, I commuted to work in Stamford every day for 15 years, so I needed  to 
drive through Bridgeport or take a train.   Therefore, I know from direct experience 
that we need to work as a unit to tackle transportation issues. 

Sincerely,
Monica Peterson
10 Brookpine Drive
Shelton, CT 06484
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